
Brookvale Primary School, Mallard Drive, B23 7YB 

Tel: 0121 3599973 

Email: office@brkvale.bham.sch.uk Website: 

www.brkvale.bham.sch.uk Social Media: @BPS_B23 (X  

Upcoming events 

07/10/24 All Vaccine consent form to be         

returned 

08/10/24 9—10am SATs Parent workshop 

Y4 & Y5 ONLY Individual and sibling  

school photo  

Pre school children 3-3.20pm only 

09/10/24 Individual and sibling  school photo  

(NOT Y4 or Y5) 

Pre school children 8.30 –8.55am 

10/10/24 Y6 Secondary application support 

coffee morning  

11/10/24 3.30 –4.15pm Work sharing  Evening  

for families and Uniform Swap Shop in 

the hall 

14/10/24 Y5 trip to London 

15/10/24 9-10.50am Y1 & Y2 Parent Workshop 

17/10/24 9-10.50am Y3 & Y4 Parents Workshop 
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Dear Brookvale Parents 

I thought I would take this opportunity to tell you a little about me, now 
that you have welcomed me into your school temporarily, in Mr Day’s 
absence.  I am currently spending all day Monday and all day Friday at 
Brookvale but am contactable throughout the week and am in regular 
dialogue with Mr Mills who is, as you know, out of class on the           
remaining days.  

I have been a primary Head Teacher for over two decades, having fallen 
in love with teaching in the late 1990s.  I have worked in three            
Birmingham schools in substantive positions; my current school in 
Sutton Coldfield, a previous school in Aston and my first ever school in 
Kingstanding.  I have gained a wealth of knowledge and experience 
working with the children and families in those communities but have 
gained a wider appreciation of teaching and leadership from working 
closely with schools across the ATLP family and beyond.  Teaching has 
been a vocation for me and I began to study for my Masters Degree in 
2000 which I was awarded in 2003. Passionate about education and  
improving the life chances of all children, once appointed as Head 
Teacher at Hill West I began to study for my Doctorate in Education 
which was finally awarded in 2012. Having studied for a number of years 
I then decided it was time to start my own family.  Ten years ago we 
were blessed with our wonderful daughter who has broadened my    
perspective on education and allowed me to develop a philosophy not 
just as an educator but as a parent too. 

I know that it is essential that children are secure in the knowledge that 
their teacher loves and appreciates them and believes they can achieve. 
I also know that great teaching underpinned by ambitious intentions and 
excellent teacher subject knowledge leads to great learning.  I have seen 
this in action in your school and am delighted to be working alongside 
the talented staff team.  I have enjoyed visiting classes and talking with 
your children; polite, respectful and curious are a few words that spring 
to mind.  

Although my time here will be limited, I will work hard to ensure the 
excellent foundations laid by Mr Day and his amazing team are built  
upon and further embedded.  If I can do anything specifically, for your 
child or family, then please feel free to reach out and contact me. 

With warmest regards 

Dr Beth Clarke 
Head Teacher 



Reception 96.90% 

Year 1 90.00% 

Year 2 99.67% 

Year 3 95.33% 

Year 4 95.17% 

Year 5 98.67% 

Year6 98.73% 

30/09/2024 to 04/10/2024 

Our School Attendance Target is  

   97% 

Best chance of academic     

success and in later life. 

Poor attendance—less 

likely to succeed          

academically/in later 

life. 

Serious impact on  

educationand 

reduced life 

chances 

Attendance This 

Week 

96.29%
Attendance  

Year-to-Date 
 

97.55% 

175 days off school per year. 

Use this time for holidays, appointments etc 

This week’s  

Class Attendance Superstars 

This week’s 100% attendance 
Winners: 

0 days 

absent 

 

 

 

190 
days in 

school 

4 days 

absent 

 

 

186 
days in 

school 

8 days 

absent 

 

 

182 

days in 

school  

10 days 

absent 

 

180 
days in 

school 

13 days 

absent 

177 

days in 

school  

 

19 days 

absent 

171 
days in 

  100%     98%     96%      95%     93%     90% 
     attendance        attendance      attendance           attendance         attendance       attendance 

Y2 
You get extra playtime! 

You each win a new book. 

Great Job! 

Eden—Rec and Abdul Malik Year 5 



Parental Safeguarding 



Individual and Sibling Photo’s 
 

Children will have their individual and sibling school photo on the 8th and 9th October, due to Y4 and Y5 
attending swimming. 

On Tuesday 8th October Year 4 and Year 5 will have their individual and sibling in school (if 
they have any) photos taken.  If they have a pre-school sibling please inform the office as 
these photos will be taken from 3pm ONLY. 

On Wednesday 9th October All other year groups will have their individual and siblings (if 
any in school) photos.  All children with pre-school siblings can come into school from 
8.30 to 8.55am for their sibling photos to be taken. 

Please note ALL children should come to school in their full school uniform including their 
school jumper on both days.  Y2 do not need to wear their PE uniform on the Tuesday due 
to Photos being taken. 

News Items 

REMINDER  
Return the Flu Vaccine Consent Form by Monday 7th October 

Just a few reminders to support families this academic year. 
 

 Gates open at 8.40am for children to be in class by 8.55am for registration.  Children cannot be left unsupervised on the   

playground. 

 School finishes at 3.20pm for Reception class and 3.25pm for Y1 - Y6.  Please ensure that children are collected on time as 

staff do have other commitments at the end of the school day and children do become upset if the are not collected on time. 

 If your child is Absence please ensure that you contact the school office before 9.15am. 

 Please ensure that you book and pay for Breakfast Club in advance.  Children can NOT attend if they are not booked in or if 

you have an arrears on your account.   

 It is the responsibility of parents or carers to book children's school meal via Relish for the days that they are having a school 

meal.  If you do not book a meal you must supply a packed lunch. 

 Children must attend school wearing their PE uniform on their PE day: 

Monday—Rec and Year 1 

Tuesday—Year 2 

Wednesday—Year 4 and Year 5 (Swimming) 

Thursday—Year 3 

Friday—Year 6 

 Please ensure that your child has a water bottle in school EVERY DAY as we no longer have cups in school. 

 ALL CLOTHING MUST BE CLEARLY LABELLED TO AVOID LOSS.  

 All information is sent via email, MCAS, X (Twitter) as well as the school website being kept up to date, please refer to any of 

these before contacting the school office, staff are extremely busy and calls may go unanswered. 



Monday 21st October 



The festival of light 

Happy Diwali 

Don’t’ forget 

to book 1 

adult place 

on MCAS by 

Friday 11th 

Friday 25th October 

Family Lunch at 11.30am 

Mains 

Chicken Balti 

or 

Chickpea Masala 

with 

Rice, Naan and Salad Bar 

 

Desserts 

Iced Smoothie 

Chocolate Cookie 


